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Friday 6th December 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

For the Christmas production, our nursery children, in Butterfly class, are going to be stars.  Perfect 

role casting in my opinion - since we already think they are!   

 

We would really appreciate it if you could please bring a plain black top / trousers / dress into 

nursery in a named carrier bag, and we will keep it here for all the performances and dress rehearsal. 

 

We need all children’s costumes in by Friday 13th December.  If you are having difficulty getting 

something, please tell a member of staff and we will do our best to help. 

 

We can’t wait for you to see the show. 

 

Kindest regards, 

Mrs Leslie 

EYFS Leader and Assistant Headteacher 

 


